
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
    PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Public Accuracy Test for the November 8, 2022 
General Election has been scheduled for Tuesday, October 25, 2022 at  
2:00-5:00pm   in the office of the City Clerk.  
 
The Public Accuracy Test is conducted to demonstrate that the computer program 
used to record and count the votes cast at the election meet the requirements of the 
law. 
 
Patricia H Johnson 
River Rouge City Clerk 
 
 
 


